



Cheadle Hulme School


We have been using the KAZ programme since the start 
of 2019 and it has made a huge difference to those 
pupils (both in the Junior and Senior School) who have 
enrolled on the course and become competent touch 
typists. 


These recognised qualifications will improve and broaden 
their prospects for the future, better preparing them for 
the demands of a digital world. 


I fully support these qualifications. 


Sarah Lloyd-Davies 

Learning Support/Exams Officer



